WORRIED ABOUT PAYING
HOSPITAL BILLS?

The North Shore-Long Island Jewish Health System is committed to
offering financial assistance to individuals who are
experiencing financial hardship.

If you have a hospital bill and do not have health insurance coverage,
you may qualify for health care services at reduced fees for services
provided by North Shore-LIJ Health System facilities.

Such services must be medically necessary.
Co-payments, deductibles and personal items (telephone,
television, guest meals) are excluded from the program.

For more information, or to apply for financial assistance,
please call:

North Shore-LIJ Health System
Financial Assistance Program

1-877-FIN-ASST
Se Habla Espaiiol
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